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Honorable Chai and Committee  Members 

I oppose bill HB2250 

It i9s obvious that a new voter get their registration through the DMV like everyone 

else. 

In the past we found out that some of the universities had 2 ballots sent to their 

students. One to their home and one to students address on campus.. This is a 

vulnerability for fraud. These voters should have their ballot sent to their home. They 

are not associated with the university. Please Stop this! 

Thank you! 

Janice Dysinger 

AMERICANS FOR FAITHFUL ELECTIONS. 


